
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS 

 

March 13th  &  27th , 2008        www.bayoaksquiltguild.org             
 

 

Treasurer’s Report for 2/29/08      Full report will be given at the business meeting. 

 

GSQA Classes    Saturday, May 3, 2008.  Our class will be “Fractures/ 3-D Blocks” taught by Marilyn Rose.  

                                                                              

Show and Sale on April 20 Kay Buccola, Melba LaCaze, JoAnn LaLone and Therese Springer are the 

committee for our first quilt show.  It has been named “A Kaleidoscope of Quilts” and a design for a flyer is 

being worked on.  More information is needed on how many people want to sell items and how many items 

before a decision is made on the cost of doing so.  Please bring your info to the business meeting. It has been 

decided that the personal sale items will be on an honor system with 10% of the sale going to the guild.  

Members will also have to keep track and turn in tax on their items to Chris .Hours of the show will be 

11:00AM to 3:00PM.  We will need to arrive to set up on the morning of the show..at 8:00AM.   It was 

decided that we would all wear red t-shirts with our name tags.   We need a volunteer to check out the price of a 

good t-shirt from Walmart and then get orders, buy and bring to meeting so we all have the same color red on 

that day….please speak up if you have the time to do this. 

 

Quilt Retreat            Melba has information on the Beckwith Camp and Conference Center in Fairhope, Al and 

also on Percy Quinn State Park in McComb, MS and is also getting info on the Paul B. Johnson State Park.  The 

options of catered meals/doing our own breakfast/lunch are being studied. More information as is learned. 

 

Blue Light Special Quilt     The quilt is complete and was shown at our meeting where some members 

expressed interest in putting in a bid for it.  Gloria quilted it and Solveig put the binding and the sleeve on it.  

Gloria will make a label and the quilt will be shown in some public places prior to the show 

 

March 13th Meeting      Chris Jarrell will conduct the meeting and the red plaid quilt will be brought to the 

meeting to be worked on.  Gloria, Therese, JoAnn and Melba will all be at GSQA Seminar in Baton Rouge. 

    

 Thanks and Request        Thanks to Bobbye Schloegel for her work to make an American Hero quilt at the 

request of the American Legion.  She has made other American Hero quilts and many thanks to her for her 

work.    Kathy Newton has requested small pillows to be used for adults in a hospice. Please use fabric 

appropriate for adults. 

 

Please keep me updated on any address changes so you will continue to get the newsletter. 

. 

.Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  

 

Sew Long, Gloria Burlette   

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

